
King William County is working with all departments to assist with providing vaccination administrators 
and locations to host vaccine clinics. We are working directly with VDH in the Three Rivers Health 
District. We expect requests directly from our health department leadership. We are preparing to assist 
with providing assistance by providing venues (possibly through the schools), providers from all 
departments i.e. medics, nurses, and other providers capable of vaccine administration, and assistance 
with labor to help manage logistics. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Stacy Reaves 
Fire Chief 
King William Fire-EMS 
Mobile: 804-929-3177 
Email: sreaves@kingwilliamcounty.us 
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